
July 2024 Newsletter

President 's Corner
Hi everyone, hope your summer is off to a 
fantastic start! - I am done traveling for the 
summer and looking forward to spending time 
with all of you during the next few months. 
Hope you are finding fun and exciting things to 
work on during the summer! -Dani

Doris  Gardner 7/1   Martine  Patrick 7/3

Maggie Walker 7/5    Renee Lafayette 7/6

Catherine Stegman 7/11

 Kirsten Carpenter  7/14

Linda Wagner 7/16   Flerida Barragan 7/21

Sara Flint 7/26     Lois Muse  7/27

Karen Taylor 7/28

July Birthdays



Hello Napa Quilters ~ Programs & Workshops

Our meeting on July 13th we will be ?Preparation for Fair 
Workshop?.

Check out our Web Site:http://www.napavalleyquilters.org

Happy Sewing ~ Maggie and Margret VP

http://www.napavalleyquilters.org/


Fair !!!!!!!

ALL HANDS ON DECK!!! Please sign up t o f i l l  em pt y 
spaces t o volunt eer . Rose w il l  have t he sign up 
sheet  at  t he m eet ing. A blast  w il l  be sent  out  when 
t icket s w il l  be available for  workers. 

If  you have an it em s for  t he quilt ers corner  please 
br ing t hem  t o t he m eet ing. 

Sign ups t o ent er  your  quilt  end on t he 14t h of  July 
and drop of f  is Monday t he 22nd f rom  10 a.m  t o 6 
p.m .  

If  you would l ike t o donat e anyt hing or  know of  a 
business t hat  would l ike t o donat e it em s for  our  
raf f le please br ing t hem  t o t he m eet ing or  
coordinat e w it h Nikk i where t o t ake t he it em s.

Rem em ber  t h is is our  big fundraiser  so t he bigger  
t he bet t er ! 

For  any quest ions please call Nikk i at  7072604112  

                                                                 





NVQG General Meeting June 8, 2024

Meeting was called to order at 10:01am by Vice President Maggie Walker.

The pledge of allegiance was recited.

VP Maggie spoke about the Accu Quilt cutter and asked for a show of interest. Many were

very interested. Only two hands for not interested. Dyes and mats will be purchased for

members to check out.

VP Margret Gaeddert, the class using selvages has been postponed until next year so

participants can gather a good collection of selvages.

Secretary, Trudy Molina asked for changes or additions to the minutes? Seeing none, motion

to adopt the minutes made by Joanne Dalton and 2 nd by Linda Wagner. Minutes accepted as

presented in the newsletter.

Treasure, Ellen Wulf advised account balance $27,079.16.

Linda F. advised there were no names for the Fat Quarter drawing. There 15 blocks turned in

for BOM. Kim Nasu-Best was the winner.

Membership, Evelyn Zlomke ? 60 members and 2 guests who became members.

Quilts to Share, Rose Luce and Denise Callahan, will be meeting June 29 th at Crossroads

Church on the other side of the freeway. We will be working on Fair items and Quilts to share.

Bring your machine and sewing supplies to work on a variety of things. Lunch is provided. We

are meeting in the gym.

Fair, Rose L. encouraged everyone to sign up at her table for volunteer needs throughout the

fair. Check the fair website. Ther theme this year is ?Magical Garden?.

Historian Carol Holmes announced the book is on the table for those who would like to see it.

Communications, Patty Glenn. Nothing to report.

Monthly Fundraiser - Denise and Cathy pulled four winning tickets. Congratulations to all.

Peggy Hart, 2024 Opportunity Quilt. The quilt went to Alameda, Fairfield and Vallejo. Doing

well. If you have not picked up your tickets or paid for them, please see Peggy.

Hospitality, Joan Wilson, nothing to report.

Welcome Chair, Kay O?Neill, nothing to report.

Maggie W. advised the website is up to date. Check it out for all kinds of information.

Joan Barber, Sunshine, nothing to report.



Newsletter, Nikki Luce Fell, advised the deadline for the newsletter is June 25, 2024.

Announcements: The Senior Center is having their 2 nd annual Arts and Crafts, July 15, 2024,

here at the center. Contact the Center for more information. Linda F. asked if there were any

more small quilts/wall hangings for Health Quest. Two or more are coming in.

Trina W. let everyone know about a retreat in Oregon in September. If interested, contact

Trina.

Birthdays ? There were three members present with June birthdays. Rose Luce, Stacey

Marvin and Linda Feutz.

Meeting was adjourned at 10:28am followed by show and tell and then a class by Joanne

Dalton ? 9 Patches.

Respectfully submitted,

Trudy Molina, Secretary
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